
Georgia Fiscal Management Council 
2 Martin Luther King Jr. Drive 

Suite 707, West Tower 

Atlanta, GA 30334 
 

The Executive Board of the Georgia Fiscal Management Council met May 23, 2024 at 11:00 a.m. via 

virtual meeting with Zoom. President Peter Adams called the meeting to order. 

 

Old Business: 

 
Minutes:   Minutes from the April Executive Board Meeting were distributed and approved as read. 

 

Treasurer’s Report: The Treasurer’s Report dated May 2024 was distributed and approved. 

 

Membership Committee: No Report. 

 

Program/Professional Development:  Dave Lakly from CVIOG reported to the Council. Georgia State 

University will present in June. There will be no monthly meeting in July. David is currently looking for a 

speaker for the August meeting. He would like to invite GBA but does not have a contact. Please contact 

David, if you have a contact at GBA. 

 

Meeting and Events Committee: President Peter Adams reported to the Council. Registration for the 

annual training conference at Jekyll Island will be sent out to the membership the first week of June. The 

conference will begin on Sunday, October 27rh and end late in the afternoon on Wednesday, October 30th.  

Peter needs volunteers to help with the conference. Please contact Peter, if you’re interested.  

 

Sponsorship: Treasurer Chad DaBella reported for Kenley Finlayson. If you have vendors within your 

agency that would like to sponsor the conference, please contact Chad.  

 

Newsletter: No Report. 

 

Scholarship: Teresa Loggins from DCS reported to the Council. The deadline for scholarship applications 

is May 31st.  Please spread the word in your agencies. All information is available on the website.  

 

Website: No Report. 

 

General/New Business:  President Elect Kelly Dudley from SAO shared her excitement about the 

upcoming conference. The plans for the 2025 are already in the works! There will be sessions to get you 

prepared for GA@Work/WorkDay. There will be more information at the June monthly meeting. 

 

Kris Martins from SAO presented “Year End Close Procedures.” 

 

There being no further business, the motion was made to adjourn. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

______________________________ 

Peter Adams 

President 

 

________________________________ 

Alicia Hautala 

Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 


